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Gateway trunk-or-treat event 
rescheduled for Oct. 30 

 
Because of inclement weather on the initial event day, Gateway's trunk-or-

treat event has been rescheduled and will now be held 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. Oct. 30 in 

the parking lot next to the Madrigrano Center at the college’s Kenosha Campus, 

3520-30th Ave.  

This fun and safe trick-or-treating experience is the perfect way to get set 

for Halloween. All are welcome. 

Gateway Technical College’s mission is to deliver industry-focused education that is flexible, accessible  
and affordable for our diverse community. The college collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth 

counties to ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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